
Disclaimer (updated 11-12-09) 

 

Members should be reminded that the account discussions 
about to take place will be conducted in accordance with Federal 
Antitrust guidelines.  Therefore, there can be no discussions of 
any prices, terms, company policies or credit lines.  Remarks 
must be confined to present and completed transactions only, 
with no mention of any future plans of action.  All of the 
information obtained from the Group is strictly confidential and 
may not be disclosed to anyone other than the members’ own 
credit department. 

 


